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Abstract: The OGLE III camera is being installed on the University of 
Tasmania's new 1.3 m telescope at Bisdee Tier in the Tasmanian 
midlands. The field of view will be 37x37 arcminutes - almost identical 
to that for the original OGLE III experiment. The camera is expected to 
be operational for the 2013 Galactic Bulge season. Details of the new 
observatory and science goals of the collaboration with the OGLE group 
will be discussed.  
 
	
  


